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OUR PARISH 

PASTORAL TEAM 

Rev. Dr. William V. Kaliyadan, M.S., 

Pastor 

Rev. John Dolan, M.S. 

Rev. Raymond Vaillancourt, M.S. 

Meaghan  Wile 

Interim Director of Religious 

Education 

Tracey  Konecnik 

Administrative Assistant 

Paula Laliberte 

Bookkeeper 

Kyle Davis 

Music Ministry 

Christopher Iarussi & David Green 

Maintenance 

 

PHONE 

DIRECTORY 

Parish Office  

508-385-3252, Ext. 10 

Parish Fax 

508-385-6864  

Prayer Line 

508-896-3800  |  508-896-9781 

Parish Mass Schedule 

508-385-3252 

Religious Education 

508-385-2115  

Thrift Shop 

508-896-5377 

St. Vincent de Paul Hotline 

508-385-7582 

ADDRESS 

468 Stony Brook Road 

P.O. Box 1799 

Brewster, MA 02631 

PARISH OFFICE 

HOURS 

Monday – Friday  

8 am - 1 pm & 1:30 pm - 4:30 pm 

 

We extend a warm welcome to all who are visiting or are here for the first 

time. Make our church a home away from your home. If you attend Our 

Lady of the Cape Parish regularly and consider this your parish, please 

take time to register at the Parish Office. 

ABOUT US 

Our Lady of the Cape Parish is a welcoming Catholic community served 

by the Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette. Through our worship and 

ministries we invite, evangelize and serve all people, making Christ known 

by sharing His reconciling love. 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Daily Masses 

Monday - Friday: 8:00 am 

Friday: 11:00 am 

Weekend Mass 

Our Lady of the Cape Church 

September-May 

Saturdays: 4:00 pm  

Sundays: 8:30, 10:00 & 11:30 am 

Memorial Day - Columbus Day 

Saturdays: 4:00 pm 

Sundays: 7, 8:30, 10:00 & 11:30 am 

Immaculate Conception 

Chapel (East Brewster, MA) 

Memorial Day-June  

Saturdays: 5:00 pm  

Sundays: 9:30 am  

July – Labor Day 

Saturdays: 5:00 pm 

Sundays: 8:00 & 9:30 am 

The Chapel is closed after Labor Day 

until Memorial Day Weekend. 

Please refer to pages 4 & 6 for the 

new church re-opening Mass 

schedule. 

SACRAMENTS 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturdays 3:15 - 3:45 or by appointment 

Baptisms 

Registration and preparation session 

required. Call the parish office 3 months 

prior to baptism (child need not be born). 

Weddings 

By appointment. Call 6 months in 

advance. 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 

Please notify the Parish Office 

immediately if any one in the family is 

seriously ill. 

Communion for Homebound 

Please keep us informed of our sick and 

others who may be incapacitated so that 

we might minister to those in need, at 

home, in the hospital or a nursing home. 

ADORATION 

OF THE 

BLESSED 

SACRAMENT 

First Fridays  

Noon – 7:00 p.m. 

Adoration is cancelled 

until further notice.  
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PRAYER & WORSHIP 

MASS INTENTIONS 

 

Monday, June 8 

8:00 am  Mariano Velasco 

Tuesday, June 9 

8:00 am  Dorothy Hoyle Kelley 

Wednesday, June 10 

8:00 am  Suzanne Neske 

Thursday, June 11 

8:00 am  Barbara O’Malley 

 

 

 

Friday, June 12 

8:00 am  Louise J. Beecy 

11:00 am  Intentions of the 

 Parish Family 

 

Saturday, June 13 

4:00 pm   Patrick Donoghue; 

  Janet Iadarola (9th             

  anniversary)      

 

 

Sunday, June 14    

10:00 am     Bill & Rose   

     Bergeron; 

     William Fontes; 

     Peter Rocheford 

     (13th anniversary); 

      Valerie Taupeka; 

      Michael Kutka 

 

 

Private Mass is offered daily for your 

intentions by Father’s William, John and 

Ray. 

   OBSERVANCES FOR THE WEEK OF   

            JUNE 7, 2020 

Sunday:  The Most Holy Trinity 

Tuesday: St. Ephrem, Deacon & Doctor of 

the Church 

Thursday: St. Barnabas, Apostle 

Saturday: St. Anthony of Padua, Priest and 

Doctor of the Church  

 

 

 

Sunday: Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9/Dn 3:52, 53, 54, 55, 56 [52b]/2 Cor 13:11-13/

Jn 3:16-18  

Monday: 1 Kgs 17:1-6/Ps 121:1bc-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 [cf. 2]/Mt 5:1-1 2 

Tuesday: 1 Kgs 17:7-16/Ps 4:2-3, 4-5, 7b-8 [7a]/Mt 5:13-16  

Wednesday: 1 Kgs 18:20-39/Ps 16:1b-2ab, 4, 5ab and 8, 11 [1b]/Mt 

5:17-19  

Thursday: Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3/Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13 [2a]/Mt 5:20-26  

Friday: 1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16/Ps 27:7-8a, 8b-9abc, 13-14 [8b]/Mt 5:27-32  

Saturday: 1 Kgs 19:19-21/Ps 16:1b-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10 [cf. 5a]/Mt 

5:33-37 

Prayer During A Health Crisis 

Compassionate and Loving Father, 

In the face of confusion and concern 

impart to us the calm of your presence. 

In You allow us to find hope and healing. 

Be with those who serve the sick and give 

them Your caring hands. 

Be with those who lead and give them 

Your Spirit of wisdom. 

Be with those who have fallen ill and give 

them Your comforting heart. 

Wrap your arms around our world 

and hold us in your love. 

Allow us at this time of trial to then 

serve as instruments of that love to all we 

meet. 

We ask this in Your Name. 

Amen.   

                                                            

           ©LPi 



PAGE 4 

NEWS & EVENTS 

OUR LADY OF THE CAPE 

THRIFT SHOP:   

IS CURRENTLY CLOSED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE.  

PARISH SUPPORT 

We pray for a spirit of generosity in the hearts of us 

who have more than we need. Thank you. 

Offertory……………………………………………………;…………..$1,150.00 

Ecclesiastical Students…………………………………….….$80.00 

Online Giving (5/25/20-5/31/20)………………………$3,188.99 

  THIS WEEK AROUND    

 THE PARISH 

ALL PARISH ACTIVITIES AND 

MINISTRY MEETINGS HAVE BEEN 

CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE!  

 Three ways you can virtually celebrate Mass with us: 

         Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ourladyofthecape 

   

        YouTube: Search “Our Lady of the Cape Brewster” 

         

 Website: www.ourladyofthecape.org 

IT’S EASY!  

To sign up for Online Giving: 

1.  Go to our parish website: 

ourladyofthecape.org, and scroll down 

until you see the Online giving logo. 

2. Click on Online Giving  logo then look for the Online 

Giving logo toward the bottom right side of the page, 

(green box that says, create new account) click on that 

green box. 

3. Follow the 5 easy steps to sign up!  

If you have any questions, please call the Parish Office at 

(508) 385-3252, ext. 10. Thank you for your support! 

ATTENTION NEW PARENTS! THE NEXT 

BAPTISM WORKSHOP will be held for 

first and second-time parents on Sunday, 

June 28, at 11:15 a.m. in the Parish Center.  

Call the Parish Office (508) 385-3252, ext. 

10 to register.  The next baptism 

workshop will be September 6, 2020. 

 WEEKLY SANCTURARY LAMP 

SPONSOR: Maureen Lima 

  

In Memory of Rhonda Lima Goonan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekday Mass:  

Monday to Friday at 8:00am 

 

Weekend Mass: 

Saturday at 4:00pm 

Sunday at 10:00am  

 

Just a reminder that daily Mass will 

continue to be llivestreamed from our 

parish website.  It will be archived shortly 

after to watch anytime during the day right 

on the website. 
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NEWS & EVENTS 

 ONLINE BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 

Our Lady of the Cape Parish plans to offer a six-week, 

online, bereavement support program, “Come Walk 

With Me”, from Thursday, May 28

th

, 2020 through 

Thursday, July 2nd, 2020.  Although we are unable to 

meet in person, we would love to have you join us 

online via Zoom.  The program will be available from 

6:30 to 8:00 PM. This program is designed for people 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one within the 

past two years.  Pre-registration is required.  Once you 

register, you will receive directions about signing into 

Zoom. Handouts will be provided and sent to your email 

address. Please contact Tracey at 508-385-3252 or Judi 

Pregot at 508-896-8355 for additional information.   

                  SAFETY PRECAUTIONS 

 

Parishioners must wear masks when entering and exiting the 

Church  and while attending Mass.   When entering the 

Church  please use the hand  sanitizer located in the entrance.  

Stay healthy and stay safe!   

 

The 79th Annual Catholic Appeal has begun! You will be 

receiving  your contribution information directly from The Fall 

River Diocese.  Please keep an eye out for it.  This year’s theme 

is “See All the People”, inviting us to bear witness to the many 

ways our generous gifts today help ensure a brighter 

tomorrow.  The agencies and apostolates supported by the 

Appeal provide opportunities for the youth of our Diocese to 

grow in their faith, while establishing and deepening lifelong 

Catholic values.  Your Appeal gift makes invaluable 

experiences possible, such as campus ministry, scouting, the 

St. Vincent de Paul Program at Cathedral Camp, and youth 

programs and services.  Make your secure gift or pledge 

online today at  www.givefrdiocese.org/2020. 

FACE SUMMER “UN-GALA” TO SUPPORT  

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

The 23rd annual FACE Summer Un-Gala to support 

Catholic school students in the Fall River Diocese will be 

held virtually on Friday, July 10, 2020.  The Foundation to 

Advance Catholic Education (FACE) provides critical 

scholarship support to children in need of financial 

assistance to attend Catholic schools of the Diocese of 

Fall River.  Please consider becoming a sponsor and 

helping make a difference for hundreds of students and 

families in need.  To support FACE please go to 

www.FACEsummergala.org.  For more information, 

please contact Jane Robin at 

jrobin@catholicfoundationsema.org (e-mail) or 508-

380-7521 (phone).  

Question: Why do Catholics pray to Mary and the 

saints? 

Answer: One of the statements of faith we make when we pray the 

Nicene Creed and the Apostles Creed is that we believe in “the 

communion of saints.” The Catechism of the Catholic Church reminds 

us that this communion (another word for community) includes all the 

faithful on earth, the souls in Purgatory, and the blessed women, men, 

and children who are in heaven. This teaching is grounded in our belief 

that, through Baptism, we are united with Christ and to one another 

with bonds that are stronger even than death. 

 And so from the time of the early Church, Christians have 

turned to other believers for prayers and assistance, including those 

who have gone before us, confident that God hears the prayers of all of 

His children. While we ask the saints (and one another) for prayers and 

support, we remember that the saints join us in prayer. But it is God 

who blesses and sanctifies us. 

 When we think of Mary and the saints in heaven, we have to 

remember that we can turn to them for intercession and assistance 

because they were faulted, limited human beings, just like us. This 

means that they are able to understand our struggles, doubts, fears, joys, 

and hopes. But as we learn their stories, we can also begin to recognize 

that they stand out in the history of the Church because they persevered 

in their commitment to follow Christ. Whether they were ordained, 

vowed religious, martyrs, husbands, wives, or even children, they show 

us that holiness is possible. We can not only follow their example but 

also benefit from their prayerful support. 

 Our devotion to the saints and gratitude for their witness, 

prayers, and protection should also be an inspiration for us, especially 

when we become aware of the needs of others or when others ask us to 

pray for them. We are called to share the blessings we receive. This is 

also part of our own journey of growing in holiness.                                                              

©LPi 
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NEWS & EVENTS 

PUBLIC MASSES HAVE RESUMED  

Following the guidelines given by Gov. Charlie Baker, the Most Reverend Edgar Da Cunha, Bishop of Fall River,  announced reopening of 

churches to resume public Masses under strict guidelines. 

• Out of an abundance of caution, Masses at Our Lady of the Cape church are scheduled for 4:00PM on Saturday and Sunday at 

10:00AM only.  Daily Mass will be celebrated at 8:00AM. The Immaculate Conception Chapel will remain closed until further 

notice. The Saturday 4:00PM Mass will continue to be live-streamed and will be archived on our parish website 

(www.ourladyofthecape.org) for you to access anytime. Daily Mass will be celebrated for the public and will be livestreamed at 

8:00AM from Our Lady of the Cape church. 

• We are returning to our worship place in a time when coronavirus is still a threat.  As we get adjusted to this “new normal” we all 

should be extra prudent and prepared in observing all necessary precautions to avoid contracting the virus while participating in 

a large public gathering. 

• Following the Governor’s ordinance, at Our Lady of the Cape we can accommodate only 225 people at each service. The church 

has signage to direct people. The aisles and pews are marked to facilitate the observance of social distancing practices.   Seating 

is on a first come first served basis. Not all pews of the church are open for seating. Every other pew is blocked off.   

Everyone is required to wear a face mask to the church and to abide by the following rules in order to protect themselves and 

others: 

1. A face mask must be worn at all times including entering and exiting the church and throughout the liturgy with the brief 

exception of removing it to receive communion; 

2. Sanitize your hands as soon as you enter the church; 

3. As you enter the church please occupy the front pews first; 

4. Refrain from singing throughout the liturgy; 

5. As you prepare to exit the church please exit starting with the rows that are closest to the entrances. 

 

• Missals/Hymnals will not be available for use during Mass. Only the Cantor will be allowed to sing in order to prevent the spread 

of saliva droplets.. 

• There will neither be a solemn entrance procession nor a recessional by the celebrant and ministers.  

• No altar servers will be needed since gifts will be kept at the altar area. 

• The lectors will be seated at their designated seats prior to the Mass. There will be only one lector at each Mass. 

• There will not be a procession with the gifts at the preparation rite.  

• The collection baskets will be kept at the entrances of the church rather than passed during the Mass. 

• The sign of peace will be shared without physical contact.  

• The communion procession will be only in one line at each wing of the church and will be regulated by keeping the social 

distance. Communicants should come one row at a time beginning with the first row. Communion can be received only in the 

hand during Mass from the Priest or Eucharistic Minister who will gently drop the host in your hand.  Please step six feet away 

from the Priest or Eucharistic Minister to consume the Body of Christ by lifting your face mask and please refrain from stating 

“Amen” and  then walk down the side aisle to exit the church as directed.  There is to be no returning to the pews. 

 

The obligation to participate in Sunday Mass is still lifted by Bishop da Cunha, whose utmost concern is the health and wellbeing of our 

parishioners. Therefore, those who are feeling ill, or who have symptoms of fever, dry cough or sore throat should not come out to Mass 

but watch live streamed Mass from home. 

 

• Every Sunday afternoon from 1:30PM -2:00PM Holy Communion will be distributed in the church for those who have joined the 

live stream Mass and those who would be at risk or are still justifiably uncomfortable being in the crowds for any length of time.  

• Sacrament of Reconciliation will be available on Saturdays from 3:00 to 3:45PM. Following the strict observance of social 

distancing it will be offered in the vestry at the main entrance of the church.  

 

All other parish activities other than celebration of Masses will remain suspended at this time until further notice.  The parish office 

remains closed to the public. Please call the office or email (ourladyofthecapebrewster@gmail.com) for any business related 

matters.  Thank you ! 
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